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Oregon's diverse wildlife is part of what makes our state so special, and it's also a big 

reason why people visit. Nearly 300 native species need urgent recovery, yet state 

funding is falling short. Over five years, the 1% of Wildlife could add millions of dollars 

each year for critical conservation programs.This is an investment in nature and 

Oregon's economy by boosting wildlife-related tourism. 


